
 
 

 
  

No. HO-Admin-5(1)/2024                                              Dated: 3rd March, 2025 
 

INVITATION TO TRANSPORT COMPANIES TO PARTNER WITH NATCO  
 

The Northern Areas Transport Corporation (NATCO), Pakistan’s largest government-owned 
transport corporation, is inviting private transport operators to partner on a commission basis by 
utilizing NATCO’s terminal network across Pakistan and Xingjiang China for their transportation 
operations. 

With well-established terminals in Karachi, Lahore, Islamabad, Rawalpindi, Gilgit, and other key 
cities as well as Xingjiang China, NATCO provides secure and well-managed facilities for intercity 
and intracity transport. This initiative enables private transport companies to expand their 
operations while benefiting from NATCO’s infrastructure, passenger flow, and terminal services. 

This partnership will provide operators with access to prime terminal locations, connecting them 
with a broad passenger base in major cities while utilizing existing infrastructure without 
significant investment. With NATCO’s well maintained and secure terminals, a mutually agreed 
commission-based revenue model will ensure fair business practices, and NATCO will provide the 
necessary operational support and coordination.  

  

GENERAL TERMS AND CONDITIONS: 
 

i. Interested transport operators are invited to submit their proposals, alongwith relevant 
company details and operational plans, to NATCO South Office, Islamabad, on March 20, 
2025, at 3:00 PM. The proposals shall be opened the same day at 3:30 PM in the presence 
of the representatives of the transport companies participating. 
 

ii. Transport operators must be legally registered with relevant government authorities. 
 

iii. Companies must comply with NATCO’s safety, security, and operational standards. 
 

iv. A commission percentage will be applied to the revenues generated from terminal usage, 
as per agreement. 
 

v. Partner companies must ensure efficient passenger handling without disrupting NATCO’s 
operations. 
 

vi. NATCO reserves the right to approve or reject applications based on feasibility, 
compliance, and operational capacity. 

 
 

(ABDUL HAMEED) 
General Manager Administration 

For queries, please contact: 
 

a. Sarfraz Hussain, General Manager, NATCO South: 0333-5579767 
b. Rashid Feroz, General Manager, Cargo & Works: 0345-5471696 
c. Hussain Mir, General Manager, Passenger Ops:  0311-1406698 

  



 
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


